

CAMBRIA WI 53923

Dear Village of Cambria Residents, How much of your money is being spent??

As many of you are aware, the Didion Ethanol Facility construction is well underway and will begin producing ethanol this fall. Didion is proud to be a corporate citizen of the Community. A community that we would like to see unified through better communication between citizens, industry and our elected officials.

To date the elected officials of the Village have spent over \$20,000 (as stated by a Village Board member during a public meeting) in an effort to frustrate our efforts to expand our business. Additional funds will continue to be spent unless you voice an objection. Wouldn't these funds be better spent doing something positive for the community?? The Didion ethanol plant will be completed soon, and we are committed to working with the Village to make this expansion a positive addition to the community. Please voice your opinion regarding this issue which will be taken up at the regular Village Board meeting on February 5th at 6:30 PM. The following agenda items will be considered.

- Consideration of entering negotiations with Didion regarding a development agreement.
- · Hydrology study for Cabbage Road area
- Advisory referendum regarding Didion ethanol plant
- Spending Village funds on attorney fees dealing with Didion Milling
- Consideration of amendment to the General Industrial district ordinance

If you are unable to attend please contact your Village officials to make your opinion known.

Sincerely, Didion Milling Inc.